
Dear Parents, 
 
We are going to have a student check in day on Wednesday with teachers. We are going to ask 
students to check in by 10:00 am by the following method: 
 
Prek through grade 2 will send out a dojo msg. around 9:00am that we would like 
students/parents to respond to by 10:00am or as soon as you have time. In this msg. will be 
instructions on how their classroom will look. 
 
Grades 3-5 will send out an email out around 9:00am. We would like students to check their 
classroom gmail by 10:00am or as soon as you have time to respond to the email.  In this msg. 
there will be instructions and directions from their classroom teachers. 
 
Grades 6-12 You will get an email from your 5th hour teacher that will have instructions of when 
and how to do a zoom meeting.  Just a reminder that these are your 5th hr teachers: 
 
6th Grade - Mr. Zwart assisted by Mrs. Blom 
7th Grade - Mrs. Malady and Mr. Dwire 
8th Grade - Mr. Schultz 
9th Grade - Mr. Fleischman 
10th Grade - Mr. VK and Mrs. Gunnink 
11th Grade - Mrs. Schultz and Mrs. DeJong 
12th Grade Mrs. Fransen 
 
For those students that we do not receive any reply from on Wednesday, we will reach out to 
them/you Thursday morning. This will be via phone call. 
 
In the email from your 5th hr. teacher the following information will be covered: 

 How to do a zoom meeting 
 What a block schedule looks like 
 What does it mean "A" day or "B" day 
 Google classroom tutorial  
 Google classroom app for your phone 
 Any other information that they feel would be important 
 A smiling face 

 
Parents thank you so much for your encouragement and willingness to work with the school. It 
is with your support that we will make this as successful as possible for our students. Tell your 
child that your teacher/s miss them so very much and wish that they were here.  
 
Dutchmen Pride!!!!  
 
-- 
Brian Gilbertson 
6-12 Principal  
Edgerton Public School  
 


